LAMBERT PUBLIC SCHOOL

P.O. Box 260 = 121 Third Ave. N.W. = Lambert, MT 59243
Tele: 406-774-3333 = Fax: 406-774-3335

August 17, 2023

To the Lambert School Community;

I am writing to inform you that the CDC has updated their guidance on the wearing of masks on school
provided transportation.

The CDC has placed this guidance on their website:

“Effective February 25, 2022, CDC does not require wearing of masks on buses or vans
operated by public or private school systems, including early care and education/child
care programs.”

Additional guidance can be found here: https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/travelers/face-
masks-public-transportation.html

I have been in consultation with our transportation provider to alert them to the new guidance. You as a
parent/guardian always has the right to choose to have your child wear face protection if you wish.

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to reach out to me.

Thank you and be well,

Superintendent
Lambert Public Schools
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